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We the people have not received adequate time for input concerning the 'homeless' situation.
 Sanitation is an issue
 Fire hazards
   are an issue
'Not in my backyard' is a major issue.
 Town meetings shall be called. Perhaps empty buildings in the town of Fort Bragg could be
utilized. Tourism is the #1 asset here. Don't be short sighted. No to your insane proposal.
      Nancy Cross
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